
 

 

Avalon Bulletins & Communications 

 

5th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
Thank you for your patience and support thus far. In addition to our Key worker children group, this week  
we have been able to welcome back children from Nursery, Pre-school,  Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 
classes. The Avalon staff team and all of the children have adapted incredibly well to the new routines 
and procedures this week, including remembering to keep 2m social distancing at all times and frequent 
hand washing. Well done everyone for rising to the challenge! 

 

 

Bulletins 

 
A reminder to Key Worker parents:  
Children who are currently attending school, will continue to be eligible to attend. We do not have the 
capacity to expand the Key Worker group any further and, at present, we have not been given any 
Government directive to do so.  We do not, and would not, accept Key Worker children who turn up on 
the day – parents must endeavour to make sure that you communicate requirements for places in school 
for Key worker children in advance, to enable sufficient staffing provision and to ensure that children can 
be socially distanced appropriately in their protective bubble groups. Please email Mrs Callaway 
jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk or Mrs Evans annevans@avalon-school.co.uk  with your advanced 
requirements for the week, if at all possible. 
 

 

Communications 

 
1. Please ensure that any children attending school must bring their lunch in a named disposable 

bag (paper or plastic), along with a healthy morning snack and named water bottle. 
 

2. Children will need to be prepared for our ever-changing weather conditions – sun cream applied 
on hot sunny days, bring a waterproof coat on days when rain may be forecasted.  
 

3. Please ensure that Drop Off and Collection times are adhered to and within the appropriate time 
slots for the relevant class or group. 
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